
Hello, 
 
Please see attached for my representation with regard to the Vale of the White Horse Local 
Plan, voicing in particular my objection to the building of houses on Green Belt land around 
Abingdon-on-Thames and the subsequent impact of increased traffic and strain on local 
amenities. 
 
Please let me know if this is in an acceptable format, and if any further information is required. 
 
Regards, 
Andrew 
 


